
	
	
Dear	Our	Lady	of	Guadalupe	School	Supporter,	
		
Thank	you	for	your	support	in	the	year	2014.	I	am	very	pleased	to	let	you	know	OLG	
School	was	awarded	a	$350	gift	card	from	the	South	Bay	Galleria.		Once	Mrs.	Beuder	
decides	how	OLG	School	would	best	benefit	from	the	giftcard,	I	will	inform	you.	You	
can	continue	help	our	school	win	a	prize	of	$250	to	$2,500	from	South	Bay	Galleria’s	
School	Rewards	Program	for	the	2015	year.	 
It’s	easy!	Between	February	1	and	December	31,	2015,	shop,	dine	or	see	a	movie,	
then	log	receipts	from	South	Bay	Galleria	at	the	Guest	Services	desk	(Guest	Services	
1st	floor,	Nordstrom	wing),	drop	off	your	receipts	at	school	(this	year	we	will	have	a	
receipt	collection	box	in	the	school’s	front	office)	or	you	can	submit	a	receipt	
emailed	to	you	from	a	retailer	online,	to	earn	five	points	per	dollar	spent	at	non‐
department	stores	and	two	points	at	department	stores.	Visit	
www.shoppingpartnership.com/southbay	for	store	listings,	shopping	hours	
and	to	see	how	OLG	School	is	doing	in	the	competition.	 
Attached	is	a	flyer	with	more	details	about	Galleria	School	Rewards,	including	bonus	
point	offers.	 
Tell	your	friends	and	family	–	anyone	can	support	OLG	School	in	the	Galleria	School	
Rewards	program	at	South	Bay	Galleria.	If	you	have	additional	questions,	please	call	
(800)	539‐3273.		
Thank	you	again!		

Monica	Waki	(818)	636‐4523	



	


